
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our ref: RBe/CHi 

 

5 December 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carers 

 

It is with deep regret that I have to inform you that Miss Moody will be leaving Maltby Redwood on Friday 

12 January to pursue a non-teaching post in educational curriculum design. This is a very exciting opportunity 

for her, but we are very sad to see her go.  

 

From Monday 15 January we will be welcoming Miss Hobson to #teamRedwood for the reminder of the 

academic year. Miss Hobson has already planned in some transition time before Christmas to work with Miss 

Moody on handing everything over and to provide an opportunity for her to build relationships with the 

children in Elm Class.  

 

I would like to take this opportunity to once again thank Miss Moody for her time and dedication to our 

children and wish her luck in her future career.  

  

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Mrs Berry  

Principal  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


